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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the best 

readers this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to read at 

least 3 times each week.                                

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Year 6 visit to                                   

Drayton Manor Resort 

On Thursday 6th July, Year 6       

visited Drayton Manor as a special 

visit for their final few weeks at Chad-

desley Corbett Primary School. The 

children had a brilliant time on the 

rides, some  showing real ambition 

by challenging themselves to attempt 

rides they thought they couldn’t face!  

It was also wonderful to see them 

support and encourage each other to 

try new things. Thank you to the  

children for their great behaviour and 

a big thank you to parents/carers for 

their contributions as this has surely  

created lasting memories which the 

children will take with them as they  

move on to their various                      

Secondary Schools. 

 

 

Gold Star of the Week      

Nursery ~ Ronnie-Mae Lobb                                                           

Pre-School ~ Phoebe Goodall                                                     

ARC ~ Lukas Mellsop & Ruairi Dugan 

Rec ~ Alice Partridge                                                                  

Year 1 ~ William Shuck & Elliott Jordan                                                          

Year 2 ~ Tyler Wilcox-Wright                                                          

Year 3 ~ Matilda Partridge                                                                

Year 4 ~ Thomas Whiteman                                                               

Year 5 ~ Poppy Morris                                                                 

Year 6 ~  Lacie Loveridge                       

Parents/Carers of children in Years           

Rec - 6, you are invited to join us at our 

assembly on Monday 17th July at 2.30pm 

to see your child receive their certificates 

and to hear why they were                             

‘Star of the Week’                                         

Please note earlier time of 2.30pm              

for this assembly. 

Pupils who have accessed 
Times Table Rock Stars 3 
times or more this week  

Well done to Year 5 you are the best Times 

Table Rock Stars this week!  

Please encourage your child to access 

Times Table Rock Stars at least 3 times each 

week. It will greatly underpin all maths          

concepts and will enable them to use them 

across the maths curriculum.                                            

Closing the Word Gap! 

Did you know that today’s children have far fewer words than          

children used to have?  Technology could be the reason for this as 

we talk less to our children. 
 

Today’s ‘word gap’ can cause slower progress at school as well as  

communication and  behaviour difficulties. 
 

As a fun activity we will provide a 

word every week for you to talk about 

with your child.   Give it a go and see 

if they understand it! Use it in some               

sentences and see if they can too. 
 

There are also words on your           

children’s topic sheets 

soaked 

 

SEND Drop-in 
 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND Drop-in 

on  the following day next week:- 
 

Wednesday 2.30pm - 3.30pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in to discuss any 

concerns you have about your child’s        

educational needs. 

Year 2 Care Café Visit  

On Wednesday, class two       

visited the Care Café in          

Chaddesley Corbett to play 

their recorders and perform 

some songs. They were           

fantastic and the visitors to the 

Café were very impressed at 

their musical talents. After 

their performance, the children 

spent some time chatting to 

those that were there. They 

were incredibly polite and the visitors enjoyed their company. Well done year two! 

Supervising Children at the end of the School Day 

We are more than happy for children to use the gym and 

play equipment on the playground at the end of the day, 

but after school your children are your responsibility and 

must be observed at all times. 

Sadly, some forest school equipment, including our new 

weather station, have been broken. 

Children are not to play in this area after school, even with 

Parent/Carer Supervision. 

Thank you for your support. 

Jayne Edwards - Acting Headteacher 



Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

Friday 14th - Kidderminster Harriers Penalty Competition  

Friday 14th - PTFA Summer Fayre                                              

Tuesday 18th - Year 6 End of Year Performance at 6pm                                                                            

Thursday 20th - Year 6 End of Year Assembly at 9am                      

Friday 21st - Break up for the Summer Holidays                    

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (School closed to 

pupils)                                                                                             

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (School closed to 

pupils)                                                                                        

Tuesday 25th - Volunteer Day to help tidy up and         

enhance the facilities in the school grounds. 

 

Upcoming dates will be displayed on the front page of 
the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

Sign of the Week - Teacher 

A message from James Wilkinson, Assistant Headteacher 

(Head of Borrington Site) 

 

I would like to extend our thanks to our primary schools 

and parents for preparing the Year 6 students for their 

transition to King Charles so well. The students have 

been fantastic! We had a wonderful 3 days and several 

students were awarded gold stars for demonstrating our 

core values. Students are certainly more confident about 

where to go and they have also started to meet new 

friends and met a few more staff who they will see next 

year. 

 

Please can I remind parents/carers of Year 6 students to 

edit and update the medical details section on the Edulink 

app. It is essential this is accurate and up to date. 

 

For current Year 5 parents/carers I would also like to      

invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 

21st September from 5.30pm (Borrington Road). More 

information will follow but please save the date. 

 

Please keep up to date with all of our exciting news by 

following us on twitter @KC1School. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

James Wilkinson 

Assistant Headteacher (Head of Borrington Site)               

Tel: 01562 512880  

 

 

 


